
 

 

 

 

TO:            Alvin Burns—Director of Procurement 

FROM:      Henry Lukasik – Director of Maintenance 

DATE:        November 30, 2021 

SUBJECT:  Review of Pricing Proposal—Gillig 

 

After an extensive review of the price proposal submitted by Gillig, in response to RFP#21-
980369—Florida Electric Transit Buses with Charging and Associated Equipment, I find the 
pricing for the base bus models, optional onboard vehicle equipment, and charging equipment 
to be fair and reasonable as it pertains to the technical specifications contained within the RFP. 

If there are any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Cc:  Edith Randall, Purchasing Agent 


